
         SEEALS is looking for a new Hot Lunch Coordinator for the 2019-2020 school year! 
 

Did you know that the Healthy Hunger hot lunch program at Albert Lacombe School is SEEALS’ largest 

fundraiser?  Many programs and benefits at Albert Lacombe School would not be possible without SEEALS 

initiatives such as hot lunch.  In order for the hot lunch program to continue in the 2019-2020 school year, 

SEEALS needs a new Hot Lunch Coordinator.  Full training and support will be provided. 

 

Description of Hot Lunch Coordinator duties: 

• Plan hot lunch menu on a quarterly basis 

• Prepare and distribute hot lunch forms 

• Set up hot lunch menu on the Healthy Hunger website 

• Manage hot lunch through Healthy Hunger 

Some of the benefits of volunteering for SEEALS: 

• Be part of the Albert Lacombe School Community 

• It’s a great way to get involved and meet new people 

• Have a direct impact on enriching your child's educational experience 

• Your time is a huge contribution to SEEALS’ fundraising efforts which benefit all students! 

 

Please considering volunteering.  Your time is very much appreciated!  Thank you for your support! 

For more information, please contact Winnie Vanderheide at wvanderheide@shaw.ca. 
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